
Letter of Acknowledgment 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Position] 

[Recipient's Organization] 

[Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge your organization's efforts and 

commitment towards enhancing web accessibility. It is crucial to create an inclusive digital 

environment, and your initiatives have set an exemplary standard in our community. 

Your dedication to ensuring that all individuals have equal access to information and services 

online is commendable. The steps you have taken to comply with accessibility standards, such as 

[mention specific initiatives or tools used], demonstrate a clear understanding of the importance 

of this cause. 

We appreciate your team's hard work in making the web a more accessible space and encourage 

you to continue these efforts. Collaboration and advocacy for web accessibility are essential, and 

we look forward to witnessing further advancements in this area. 

Thank you once again for your outstanding contributions. Please feel free to reach out if there are 

ways we can support your initiatives further. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


